Dear Sir/ Madame

I would like to object to the planning application 2017/6045/P

The plans to building on this area with destroy a valuable space for nature conservation, not to mention
the homes of all the wildlife that already lives there and who have been my neighbours for the past 36
years.

The size of the plans are excessive. There will be no affordable housing which is not going to help my
community in the slightest. The views and thus the homes of the people who already live here will be
destroyed. It also contradicts the Neighbourhood Plan. Parking is already difficult in the area and these
plans would see far too many new cars in the area thus contributing to more pollution at the same time as
taking away a natural area.

Thank you for your kind attention
Ruth Walters



